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Battery Investigation 
 
 
Report Number: 25-324 
 

 

The Culver City Police Department is seeking the public's assistance in 
identifying a suspect (pictured) in connection with a battery that occurred on 
Saturday, January 18, 2025, at approximately 9:51 PM at Culver Boulevard and 
Main Street in Culver City. 
 
The suspect is described as a male black adult, approximately 5'8", with a heavy 
build, wearing a light gray sweater and black jeans at the time of the battery. The 
suspect struck the victim in the face, causing injuries. 
 
Anyone with additional information or questions may contact Culver City Police 
Department Public Information Officer Jennifer Atenza at (310) 253- 6120 or 
email jennifer.atenza@culvercity.org. 
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